
 

Ref No.-ISP/0082/24-25       Date: 30/08/2025 

Subject: Approval of ISP –MDS Dissertation Grant. 

Dear Dr. Ishita Vij 

With reference to your application for “ISP-MDS Dissertation Grant” for your thesis 

research work, your proposal was discussed in detail by the ISP Scientific Research 

Committee (SRC) and I am pleased to inform you that your proposal has been 

accepted for funding by ISP. 

 

Research grant amounting Rs. 1,60,000/- (as approximate cost of the hardware), has 

been approved for your study. The sanctioned grant shall be disbursed to you as 

hardware (20 dental implants) in 3 instalments as mentioned in the ISP –MDS 

Dissertation Grant guidelines. 

 

As per the terms of the ISP Research Grant Scheme the grant will solely be utilized 

for your Dissertation work titled, “Comparative Evaluation of Peri-Implant Soft 

Tissue, Crestal Bone Height & Bone Density Changes With or Without the Use of 

Injectable Platelet-Rich Fibrin (i-PRF) Following Implant Placement in Healed 

Edentulous Ridges - A Clinico-Radiographic Split Mouth Study.” 

 

To celebrate this achievement, we invite you to attend the inaugural ceremony of the 

Golden jubilee ISP National Conference, which will be held in Delhi on Dec 18, 2025. 

During this event, you will be presented with the “ISP-MDS Dissertation Grant” 

award certificate. In addition, we would like to invite you to a half-hour interactive 

session with Dr. Ashish Jain, Hon. Secretary, ISP to discuss the working modalities of 

the grant and timely reporting to the head office. Your research guide is also cordially 

invited to join this session with you. Details regarding the timing and agenda of this 

session will be provided to you closer to the conference dates. 

 

Physical presence at the inaugural ceremony of the conference is mandatory for the 

awardees. Please confirm your attendance for both the inaugural ceremony and the 

interactive session by September 15, 2025. 

 

We look forward to celebrate your achievement and engaging with you during the 

conference. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ashish Jain  

Secretary, ISP 

 

 


